
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS  
 
Date: January 3, 2013 
 
Re: MSA Staff Changes 
 
As many of you know, the Market Surveillance Administrator’s Senior Legal Counsel, 
Douglas Wilson, has moved to Ontario and effective January 1, 2013 is no longer an 
employee of the MSA. Douglas has been a valued member of the MSA team and its 
public face on some files for several years.  We will miss Douglas’ dedication, insight, 
balance and good humour. We wish him well in this new phase of his career. He can be 
reached at write.on@telus.net. 
 
Eeva White joined the MSA as Legal Counsel in May 2012 and is the contact for any 
continuing matters.  Eeva may be reached at eeva.white@albertamsa.ca or (403) 705-
3192. 
 
 
 
 
Harry Chandler 

mailto:write.on@telus.net
mailto:eeva.white@albertamsa.ca

